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From: Lisa Loving <lisaloving33@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:59 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004

Dear legislators: 
I am a homeowner and former renter who is deeply concerned by the lack of rights, rooms and resources for 
Oregon renters. Pals, we have thousands of people, including families and full-timE workers, living in he streets 
of my town. We had several people died of exposure during the ice storms last January. 
It looks as if key members of the state legislature are themselves property owners who financially benefit from 
throwing innocent people randomly in to the street just to jack of rents and make a bigger profit. 
PASS HB 2004 ND GIVE THE PEOPLE A BREAK ALREADY!~ 
Thanks for your kind attention. 
Lisa Loving 4301 NE Maso St Portland OR 97218 


